
From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR 
Sent: Wednesday, February 05, 2020 8:22 AM 
To: 'Ken Shimko' 
Subject: RE: Question re: notifications to Davis Autobody - Turtle Lake-APPROVED! 
 
HI Ken, this email serves as your approval for (2) additional GIS notifications (Davis Auto & Village ROW) 
for the Wild Card Bar (03-03-110339) closure packet prep. 
 
Task 8, CR20: C.O. Packet Submittal (off-site properties only): (2) sites x $229.39 = $458.78 
 
A note will be placed in Tracker.  Please submit this approval email when you submit your claim.  If you 
have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  Thanks, Carrie 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Carrie Stoltz 
Phone (715)365-8942 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 

 

From: Ken Shimko <kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 03, 2020 10:36 AM 
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: RE: Question re: notifications to Davis Autobody - Turtle Lake 
 
Carrie. 
 
Can you approve the two additional GIS Notifications you recommended (Davis and Village ROW – see 
attached. 
 
Thanks 
 
 
Kenneth Shimko, PG 

Meridian Environmental Consulting, LLC 

2711 North Elco Road 

Fall Creek, Wisconsin 54742 

(715)832-6608 (office) 

(715)579-0723 (cell) 

Email: kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com 

 
 
 

From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 1:52 PM 
To: Ken Shimko <kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com> 
Subject: RE: Question re: notifications to Davis Autobody - Turtle Lake 
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HI Ken, I just left you a voicemail message. I showed this to John Sager.  It would be hard to reopen Davis 
Auto Body-which has no GW samples and closed with a deed restriction for soils.  We know all the 
plumes are co-mingled, so I would notifiy Davis, Village (Pine Street), whatever property is next to Wild 
Card and also notify Pizza Place.  If you need to adjust PECFA costs let me know.  Thanks, Carrie 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Carrie Stoltz 
Phone (715)365-8942 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 

 

From: Ken Shimko <kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 9:47 AM 
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Question re: notifications to Davis Autobody - Turtle Lake 
 
Carrie. 
 
I am sending GIS Notifications for the Wild Card Bar site.   
 
See attached GW extent map.  I was NOT going to send notification to Davis Autobody and Village 
because we interpret the GW contamination on Davis Autobody and adjacent village street to be from 
Davis Autobody.  We can not differentiate GW impacts from Wild Card site and Davis so we are treating 
as a co-mingled plume.  I am sending notifications to adjacent laundromat and DOT only. 
 
Does DNR agree? 
 
Thanks 
 
Kenneth Shimko, PG 

Meridian Environmental Consulting, LLC 

2711 North Elco Road 

Fall Creek, Wisconsin 54742 

(715)832-6608 (office) 

(715)579-0723 (cell) 

Email: kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com 
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